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| would like to voice my objections to the plan for more development in goldsworth road Woking.

| live in Vale Farm Road, and have had to suffer the current non-stop 24/7 building works from the town centre
monstrosity and the refurbishment to cap gemini and SAB Miller / The forge.

It is difficult to put in words my disappointment, the personal violation | feel on my own privacy, the total disregard
for the resident with noise starting 7 days a week before 8am, which | am often woken up by on the weekends,
when | would like to sleep in a little. Having years more noise, disruption, building work and road closures is simply
unacceptable.

Woking council continue to charge Council Tax without the need to provide value for money to the tax payers. We
DO NOT receive value for money. There is no chance of compensation for the misery that my life has become due to
the greed that the builders and the council have agreed to.

I am completely apposed to any and all building that are above 10 stories high. This is completely the wrong plan for
Woking. The current building work is an eye sore and there are no buildings anywhere like this apart from London
city centre. | cannot believe that Woking has been negatively transformed like this. My house value is also worth less
due to the reduced amount of sky we can see out of our property, the train is now louder due to the buildings
reflecting the train noise, and the massive car park they are building.

The roads are filthy, pot holes everywhere, regular digging up and destroying the look of the road, McDonalds
causes traffic jams, which affect my access to getting home, and completely blocks traffic on one side of the town.

The new building plans will not provide enough affordable housing, there will be nowhere for the new residents to
park. The facilities in Woking need to be improved for entertainment and enjoyment, building endless amounts of
apartment blocks is making Woking look like a low class town. | am really not impressed, and completely apposed to
the new plans.

With respect, please modify the plans to be more in keeping with England, we are not in Manhattan.
Regards

Mark Dixon
25 vale farm road
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